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April 1, 2020 
 
Greetings Scorpion Families,  
 
As you know, the Desert Edge High School campus will remain closed for the remainder of the 
school year. All academic activities have been moved to our online delivery system and it is still 
an expectation for students to participate. All extracurricular school activities have been canceled 
at this time.  
 
During this unique time, we have fielded a lot of questions about things that normally happen at 
the end of a typical school year. We wanted to try and address as many of the questions as 
possible. Our hope is that we will be able to access our campus by May where we can take care 
of the following things which include but is not limited to: 
 

● Jostens Caps & Gowns 
● Chromebook Collection 
● Athletic Uniform Return 
● Prom Refunds 
● Personal Items at School (Locker Rooms) 
● Bookstore Debts 
● Band Instruments 
● Textbook/Library Book Returns 
● Yearbook Distribution  
● Senior Award Nights 
● Fundraiser Items 

 
If we cannot gain access by May, we will send another communication with directions regarding 
these school business items.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Parent Involvement and Community Relations 
Specialist Ms. Koblinski at ckoblinski@aguafria.org 
 
Thank you,  
 
DEHS Administration 
 
 
 
 
 


